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Stop Teaching About Safety by Tom Turner - NAFI MentorLive



Everyone thinks they are a safe pilot. Yet pilots
continue to crash airplanes, for the same reasons
again and again and again. As instructors, we’re
not consistent in how we teach pilots to maximize
their chances of an accident-free lifetime of flying.
A shift in the way we teach safety concepts can
make a huge difference in accident rates.

Safety isn’t a strategy, it is an outcome. It is the
result of developing and maintaining mastery and
command of the airplane, the environment and
yourself. This presentation goes far beyond
telling pilots what not to do to avoid mishaps; it
inspires positive motivation and provides specific
techniques and ideas you can teach your
students to use on every flight, so they can
develop mastery and command for a lifetime of
flying.
Directions: To access this NAFI MentorLIVE broadcast -
 CLICK HERE
REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED to view this live
broadcast as there is no limit to the number who may attend
this course.  Simply access the LIVE Broadcast via the link
above.
If you are UNABLE TO ATTEND THE LIVE
BROADCAST, you may access the archived course at any
time after the LIVE Broadcast via the same link above.
To earn FAA Pilot Proficiency Program “WINGS” credit, you
may register for this course via the "Earn WINGS Credit"
button on the right side of link noted above.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


